
  

 

 

 
 

December 16, 2019 
 
Mayor Bradshaw and City Councilors 
City of Ketchum 
Ketchum, Idaho 
 
Mayor Bradshaw and City Councilors: 
 

Recommendation to Receive and File the Audited 
FY 19 Financial Statements 

 
Recommendation and Summary  
Staff is recommending the council receive and file the audited FY 19 financial statements in accordance with 
statutory requirements and adopt the following motion: 
 
“I move to receive and file the audited FY 19 financial statements.” 
 
The reasons for the recommendation are as follows: 

• Section 50-1010 of the State statutes establishes requirements for audited financial statements. 
 
Introduction and History 
Idaho State Statute 50-1010 provides that “It shall be the duty of the council in every city to cause to be made a 
full and complete audit of the financial statements of such city.” As such, on September 16, 2019, the City Council 
approved the letter of engagement with Workman & Company to perform such work. 
 
Analysis 
Workman & Company has completed the audit for FY 19 and will be presenting it to the City Council for adoption. 
In FY 19 the ending Fund Balance of the General Fund is $3,404,834 (see page 15 of the financial statements). 
 
Financial Impact 
Consistent with statutory requirements, funding for this expense was included in the FY 19 budget. 
 
Attachments 

• Attachment A: Audited FY 19 financial statements. 
 












































































































